## FOURTH BAPTIST CHRISTIAN SCHOOL WARRIORS

## ALUMNI VIP NEWSLETTER

**VOLUME 5, ISSUE 5** 

APRIL 2, 2015

Dear VIP:

Please find attached an invitation for our All-School Reunion and 50<sup>th</sup> Anniversary Celebration on Saturday, June 27, 2015 Save the date! You won't want to miss this event!

We wanted to let you know that tickets are now on sale for \$10/adult; \$5/children under 12; and \$30/family rate (immediate family only). Please RSVP to Mary Wickham, mwickham@fourthbaptist.org for ordering tickets. Attached is the ticket order form. When you send in your ticket order form with payment, we can either mail your tickets out to you in advance or hold them at "will call" for you. Please let us know what you prefer. As we are now creating an RSVP list, we ask that you please let us know your intentions if you're planning to come so that we can make sure we have adequate seating and enough food for everyone. We look forward to a great event!

Also, please remember that Mrs. Melody Bruffey is busy working on a 50th Anniversary commemorative picture book for the event. We need your pictures!!

This will be a hardcover color book printed by Jostens with pictures that we have found in our archives and that you have submitted! This book will feature pictures from our past and present, including pictures from the event. Pre-order the commemorative 50th anniversary book for \$25 and also get access to all the photos and videos of the event and all submitted photos through a digital time capsule. Got a great photo? Get it in the book with Replaylt. With Replaylt, folks can install a FREE app on their phone called Replaylt to take photos or send existing photos from their camera phones.

To submit pictures:

Go to www.replayit.com

Select "register"

Find your school – type Fourth Baptist Alumni Book

You will then be able to set up an account and upload pictures.

To Pre-order your book, go to:

http://www.jostens.com

(the page calls it a yearbook, but that's okay)

Orders for the commemorative book must be placed directly on the Jostens website; we are not taking orders through the school office.

This is a huge event in our school's history, and we want you to be a part of it! Please mark it down now on your calendar and plan to attend the "Fourth Baptist Christian School All-School Reunion and 50<sup>th</sup> Anniversary Celebration." If you would like to get involved, please email us at ahodak@fourthbaptist.org. Thanks for your interest and prayers.

In Christ,

Alan J. Hodel

Alan J. Hodak, *Administrator* 



Here's a preview at right of the back and front covers.



